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Allowing camping in our parks is not a well thought out plan. What commissioner will be
responsible to monitor, what agency or public office will be responsible to remove violators. How
can parks be used safely by families with unknown tents taking up residence? and space. How will it
be decided who can camp and how many tents are even reasonable? Please do NOT vote in such an
obviously I’ll thought out attempt to get the house less off the sidewalks or street!!! 
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